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The Clubõs August campout and meeting were a great success, as 

usual. Some of the early campers participated in rides to Blue 

Lake, Whiteõs Ridge, Eagleõs Nest and other locations. On Satur-

day, 47 machines took part in  four organized rides during the 

day. The weather was good and the scenery was spectacular.  

The dinner this year was provided by Famous Daveõs Barbeque, 

and it was really great. 54 members really enjoyed it and no one 

went away hungry. There was more than enough for all attendees 

with some left over for lunch the next day.  

The general meeting was conducted after dinner and elections 

were concluded. Scott Gendron will continue as President, Loraye 

Gendron will continue to serve as Treasurer, and Jan Schafer will 

continue at the clubõs Secretary.  Trail Captains are Tim Dunn, 

George Worby, and Ken Didion.  

A special thank you to Bob Sherwood for his previous service to 

the club as Trail Captain.  

Members en-

joy a view of 

Mt. Adams 

from atop 

Darland 

Mountain  
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Ride Report - The Taneum  

On Saturday, July 26th, eight folks rode the Taneum. We met at 7:30 and caravanned 

over together. Bob Sherwood's sister Cathy and her husband, Gary Potter, came over 

from Royal City and rode with us for the day. We started out riding up Watt Canyon and 

climbed up to the Page Pasture Rd. We rode this very rocky road for a few miles and it 

led us down to Robinson Creek. We had a little excitement there as we parked our ma-

chines about 15 feet from a good sized rattlesnake. We went our way and the snake went 

his.  

 

We climbed up out of Ainsley Canyon and then  turned on to the Tamarack Ridge Road. 

We enjoyed our lunch in a nicely shaded, cooler area along the way.  We traveled  out to 

the memorial marker at Tamarack Springs and,  after a brief stop there, we rode down 

Hutchins Road back to the trucks. The ride covered 37 miles and we were out on the trail 

about six hours.  

 

Riders were, Bob and Carol Sherwood, David and Dannette Ramynke, Greg Schlieve, 

Cathy and Gary Potter and Tim Dunn.  


